Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 12th November, 2018 at 7pm Village Hall

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery, Mr Stephen Long

Apologies: Mrs Carrie Walsh

Minutes of previous Meeting read, agreed and signed.

Road Signs: Carrie is still trying to contact the NCC, but no success. GFR suggests we contact them in February 2019 when they may have cash to spare!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Speed: Alan has volunteered to put up signs to warn motorists to keep to the speed limit through the village!!!

Defibrillator - Carrie has passed information to Stephen regarding costs.

Broadband-Gigaclear - connections delayed indefinitely- no further information at this stage

Next meeting 14th January, 2019

REF: LPC-11/18